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SJPC-22-49RB BALZANO MARINE TERMINAL RAIL  

INFRASTRUCTURE REHABILITATION 
 

NOTICE 
 

This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Bids and must be acknowledged with your 
submission. 
 
 

ADDITIONAL SITE VISIT OPPORTUNITIY 
 
 
Please be advised that we will be offering an additional site visit for this project on Wednesday, April 
19th, 2023 at 10:00am at the Balzano Marine Terminal (101 Joseph A. Balzano Blvd, Camden, NJ 08103). 
Participants planning to attend the site visit must notify in advance Patrick Boyle, Purchasing Manager, 
by e-mail at pboyle@southjerseyport.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


